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Calder Primary School Parent Questionnaire  
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Now that we have settled into the new school year, we are writing to invite you to complete a Parent 

Questionnaire. 

Your views and feedback are really important to us at Calder Primary School and The Calder Learning Trust. We 

want to work effectively together with families to support all our children to feel happy, safe and enthusiastic to 

learn and achieve.  

Thinking about the past academic year and the start to the new term, please complete the questionnaire by 

clicking the link here: Parent Questionnaire 2024. 

 

If you have more than one child in Calder Primary School, you can either complete the survey once in total or 

once per child if you would prefer. If you have one child in Calder Primary, please only complete it once.  

Calder High School will be sending a separate Parent Questionnaire out this term to gather views of secondary 

parents/carers, this one is just for Calder Primary please.  

 

We would love to share your positive feedback with our staff, governors and parents. We will then use some of 

your ideas and feedback on our weekly newsletter 'you said... we did...' section as well as using the results of this 

survey, our pupil survey and our staff survey as part of our future school development planning.  

 

If you have a specific question or concern that you wish to raise, please come and speak to your child's class 

teacher, Mrs Pickup or Mrs Lambert to ensure that we can resolve it effectively with you.  

 

This survey will be open for 2 weeks and close on Friday 25th October at 9.00am. We would really appreciate it 

if as many parents as possible were able to complete it.  

 

 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

K.Lambert 

 

Mrs Lambert  

Head of Calder Primary School  

https://forms.office.com/e/cvS5W7D4vk

